ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street ¢ Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7
Telephone: (506) 778-6075 « Fax: (506) 778-6090 « www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

FAIR NOTICE LETTER

September 8, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

School safety is the top priority for Anglophone School District - North (ASD-N). As a
result, our District Education Council has established Policy E-8:Threat Assessment
which is intended to enhance school security and create a safe, caring and positive
learning environment in all schools.

ASD-N has zero tolerance for high-risk behaviors and, therefore, all threats of violence
will be taken seriously, investigated and acted upon in a professional manner. High-risk
behaviors include, but are not limited to, possession of weapons, bomb threats and
threats to Kill or injure others. Included also are social media threats, ie. Facebook,

Instagram, Twitter, etc.

This letter is intended to serve our communities with fair notice that we, as a school
district, will respond to all serious threats posed to students, staff and facilities.

For more information on this policy and protocol, please feel free to contact your school
principal. You may also contact Shelley Ward-Cain, Guidance/Positive Learning

Environment Coordinator, at (506)778-6405.

It would be helpful if you would discuss this policy with your child(ren). We appreciate
your support in ensuring our schools are safe environments for all.

Sincerely,

N

Mark Donovan

Superintendent
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